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Gill Lindsay 
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High 

Please see attached briefing note put together with our colleagues in Finance. This reflects our very real concerns 
about the Council report, and indeed whether there should be a report on 20th December. Jim Inch is now aware of 
our concerns and is speaking to the Chief Executive and Donald McGougan about this. 

Regards, 

Colin MacKenzie 
for Council Solicitor 

From: Alan Coyle 
Sent: 06 December 2007 14:25 
To: Colin MacKenzie 
Subject: 

Colin 
As discussed. 

Regards 
Alan 
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